
 

 

 

 

 

Henry Byrne – Group Executive Victoria & Strategy 

Henry was appointed Group Executive Victoria and Strategy in February 2020 with responsibility for 
the Victorian market and Strategy group, including strategic initiatives and traffic forecasting and 
analysis. He joined Transurban in 2007 and was appointed to the Executive Committee in 2017, having 
worked across most aspects of the business. 
 
Henry is a Non-executive Director for the Committee for Melbourne and a member of the Research 
Advisory Board for the Australian National University’s Institute for Infrastructure in Society. 
 
 


